
 
 
 
 

SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION  
CONGRATULATING EDEN HUANG ON RECEIVING 
THE UNITED WAY OF WESTERN CONNECTICUT 

SPIRIT OF VOLUNTEERISM AWARD 
 
WHEREAS, on January 9, 2015, the United Way of Western Connecticut , held its 
Annual Volunteer Day, recognizing Stamford residents for their volunteer contributions to 
the Stamford community, at the Ferguson Library and  awarded its annual Spirit of 
Volunteerism award to Eden Huang; and 
 
WHEREAS, Eden Huang was nominated for an award from the United Way because of 
“her spirit of generosity, energy, and enthusiasm inspire her friends and coworkers each 
day,” because of her “her tireless efforts on behalf of the Stamford community,” and 
because “Eden quietly and humbly makes a difference in someone’s life each day;” and 
 
WHEREAS, Eden Huang is a nutritionist with the City of Stamford Health Department 
employee and a long-time resident of Stamford whose children attend the Stamford 
public schools; and 
 
WHEREAS, for twenty-seven years, Eden Huang has volunteered her time and energy 
to numerous organizations within the City of Stamford, playing a leadership role in many, 
including the Mayor’s Council on Youth, the Parent Leadership Training Institute, the 
Stamford Medical Reserve Corps, Stamford Hospital, the Joseph Nunn Scholarship 
Fund, the Mill River Collaborative, the UAW Local 2377 Community Action Program 
Neighbor’s Link, Stone Soup, The Palace Theater, Connecticut Volunteers in Action, 
Inspirica and Domus; and 
 
WHEREAS, Eden Huang has worked tirelessly to improve life for both children and 
adults in Stamford, and is a role model to us all. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the 29th Board of Representatives extends 
its sincere thanks and appreciation to Eden Huang for her many years of volunteerism 
and service to the City of Stamford and congratulates her on her receipt of the Spirit of 
Volunteerism Award. 
 
 

Approved by the 29th Board of Representatives 
this 2nd day of March, 2015 

 
 
 

_________________________   __________________________ 
Randall M. Skigen, President    Annie M. Summerville, Clerk 
 


